
GCJH Families: 
 
Due to IHSAA/health department guidelines, Greenfield Central Jr. High has made adjustments 
to the seating capacity  and logistics for our home athletic events.  Please read through the 
information below pertaining to basketball and wrestling.  
 
Masks must be worn on the campus of Greenfield Central Jr. High, except when a person is 
eating or drinking.  
 
Social distancing should be observed while waiting at the ticket lines, concession stand, and 
restrooms. 
 
GCJH students are only allowed to attend if they are accompanied by an adult. 
 
Tickets are sold on a first come, first serve basis.  ​Admission is $4/person for 1st grade and up 
G-C employees/family members are admitted for free with their employee ID badge.  Each 
person who enters counts towards the event capacity.  
 
Basketball and wrestling -- limited to 175 spectators 

● Total allowed capacity for basketball games is 175 people, according to IHSAA/Health 
Department guidelines.  

○ Yellow tape has been placed across the bleachers every 6 feet to designate an 
area where a “family unit” can sit.  Each family unit should be 6 feet away from 
the next family unit in all directions.  

○ Handicap accessible seating is available on the first row of bleachers.  
○ Basketball only​ -- Following the first game of the evening, spectators will be 

asked to leave if their athlete is not playing in the second game.  Spectators 
arriving just for the second game of the evening may have to wait outside the 
gym to avoid exceeding the capacity of 175. 

 
Priority for tickets will be given to parents/family of GCJH athletes.  In order to accommodate as 
many GCJH and visiting school families as possible, we ask you to carefully consider how many 
family members will attend each game.  Coaches will provide a form to parents that allows them 
to let the school know whether they expect to attend each game.  ​Submitting this information 
does not guarantee a ticket.​  It simply helps us plan how many tickets we can expect to offer the 
visiting school.  At the event, tickets will still be sold on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
Concessions will be available -- Pepsi products, popcorn, candy, and Mozzi’s breadsticks w/ 
cheese cup 
 
 
Thank you, 
Jeff Sincroft 
GCJH Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 
jsincroft@gcsc.k12.in.us 
 


